Application for Change of Licensed Premise 23528

\ $2§ on-refundable filing fee is charged at time of application. Complete application is due at 12 noon two
“weeks before ALRC meeting. Applicants must appear before the ALRC.

Please contact City Zoning (MMB LL-100, 608-266-4560). A Conditional Use Permit may be required.

T

/e;ailed floor plang) (no larger than 8 'z x 14) must accompany this form, or the request will not be

presented 1o the ALRC.
[J Orange sign- You must display the public notice sign within three days of your application at the current

premise until the Common Council makes a final determination.

Prior to your appearance before the Alcohol License Review Committee (ALRC), you must contact
o The Alderperson of the District in which you intend to do business.
e The representative of the appropriate neighborhood association (if any).
o The Madison Police Department.

[0 /Alderperson  AJE éLMIJGSOI\] can be reached at ,

at the Common Council Office (266-4071), or via e-mail at council@cityofmadison.com.

L1 The name of the neighborhood association representative can be obtained by calling the Planning and
Development Department at 266-4635 or online at www.ci.madison.wi.us/neighborhoods/contacts.htm.

[J Police Department Central District Captain Carl Gloede (Sector 400) can be reached at 261-9694.

[l Police Department East District Captain Tom Snyder (Sector 600) can be reached at 267-2100.

[ Police Department North District Captain Cam McLay (Sector 500) can be reached at 245-3652.
_Police Department West District Captain Jay Lengfeld (Sectors 100-200) can be reached at 243-0503.

T Dolice Department South District Captain Joe Balles (Sector 300) can be reached at 267-8687.

C he Alcohol Policy Coordinator, Mark Woulf can be reached at 264-9295

Corporate/Owner Name *PPHW“F‘—*W CAPHA ¥ //‘}C/F/C !
DBA HO\\\ G Ko de Ccafe Contact Phone Number: ZSﬁ ~ / éég

Address 2. S. ML S

Current Capacity (Indoor): % Proposed Capacity (Indoor): ?O

-
Current Capacity (Outdoor): 6 il / qS Proposed Capacity (Outdoor): 6 iz

Description of Proposed Changes: UPDATE e ciTY oF THe “@N)@Gﬂ
Fos®al" oUTFDooR EATNE AREA Flom |95 T 310

Signature of Appllcant

V - ' Date )??/&/&O\\

Application to be considered at the g / %LRC meeting and the L &0 7< é 2¢(/ Council meeting.

License Number LICPCH-20 / / -0e?? ‘/ Legistar # _
Routed: O City Zoning O Building Inspection ?I\Madison Police Sector 3 Y O Alder ECL 4 GJ O /\/ (District Zz )
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July 17, 2011

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Lawrence R Gessler. | reside at 8 S Mills Street, Madison WI. The establishment of
Hong Kong running by Leung family is a good neighbor of mine. Currently, they are constructing
an outdoor patio. In the event of Football Saturday Beer Garden, if the capacity of the new
outdoor facility can be raise, without any conflict with the city. | will be fully supported of their
new facility. They have been great neighbors for many years and the Leung family has never
caused me any trouble. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at my home
address.

Thank you very much for your kind attention,
Sincerely,

g el ) gl ﬂ /p/ zaé/g/v

Lawrence R Gessler




Matt Aro

From: dan.foley@neighborhoodhousemadison.org
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2011 10:21 AM

To: aro@aroeberle.com

Subject: Hong Kong Cafe application

Hi Terry,

Thanks for stopping in at Neighborhood House and explaining the plans for your business expansion. It
helped to better understand the use and purpose of the expansion.

You have always been a great neighbor to neighborhood house, and we know you operate a great
neighborhood business.

We support your plans and know that it will be run well, as a part of your regular business.
I wish you the very best Terry.

Dan Foley




